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Topic : Using Divisibility- Worksheet 1 

Use the clue to fill in the missing digit 

 

1. The number 1_8 is 
divisible by 12. 

 2. The number 6_0 is 
divisible by 8.  

 

3. The number 2_00 is 
divisible by 5. 

 4. The number _62 is 
divisible by 9. 

 

5. The number 50_ is 
divisible by 10. 

 6. The number 45_0 is 
divisible by 15. 

 

7. The number 38_7 is 
divisible by 19. 

 8. The number 2_6 is 
divisible by 6. 

 

9. The number 40_6 is 
divisible by 16. 

 10. The number 6_61 is 
divisible by 81. 
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Topic : Using Divisibility- Worksheet 2 

Use the clue to fill in the missing digit 

1. The number 12_6 is 
divisible by 36. 

 2. The number 40_6 is 
divisible by 16.  

 

3. The number 1_00 is 
divisible by 3. 

 4. The number 2_44 is 
divisible by 14. 

 

5. The number 49_3 is 
divisible by 17. 

 6. The number 8_00 is 
divisible by 20. 

 

7. The number 3_3 is 
divisible by 7. 

 8. The number 6_59 is 
divisible by 19. 

 

9. The number 2_6 is 
divisible by 4. 

 10. The number 4_4 is 
divisible by 22. 
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Topic : Using Divisibility- Worksheet 3 

Use the clue to fill in the missing digit 

1. The number 7_9 is 
divisible by 27. 

 2. The number 62_ is 
divisible by 25.  

 

3. The number 10_0 is 
divisible by 12. 

 4. The number 1_31 is 
divisible by 11. 

 

5. The number 33_5 is 
divisible by 25. 

 6. The number 2_00 is 
divisible by 4. 

 

7. The number 3_00 is 
divisible by 8. 

 8. The number 58_2 is 
divisible by 18. 

 

9. The number 2_3 is 
divisible by 9. 

 10. The number 9_16 is 
divisible by 16. 
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Topic : Using Divisibility- Worksheet 4 

Use the clue to fill in the missing digit 

1. The number 6_6 is 
divisible by 26. 

 2. The number 5_00 is 
divisible by 7.  

 

3. The number 8_00 is 
divisible by 11. 

 4. The number 7_00 is 
divisible by 10. 

 

5. The number 11_0 is 
divisible by 14. 

 6. The number 10_0 is 
divisible by 13. 

 

7. The number 7_00 is 
divisible by 15. 

 8. The number 1_4 is 
divisible by 16. 

 

9. The number 7_4 is 
divisible by 28. 

 10. The number 2_4 is 
divisible by 24. 
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Topic : Using Divisibility- Worksheet 5 

Use the clue to fill in the missing digit 

1. The number 1_3 is 
divisible by 19. 

 2. The number 10_0 is 
divisible by 17.  

 

3. The number 10_0 is 
divisible by 15. 

 4.. The number _400 is 
divisible by 12. 

 

5. The number 3_00 is 
divisible by 4. 

 6. The number 2_1 is 
divisible by 29. 

 

7. The number 12_6 is 
divisible by 36. 

 8. The number 12_5 is 
divisible by 35. 

 

9. The number _00 is 
divisible by 5. 

 10. The number 1_6 is 
divisible by 18. 

 

 

 

 


